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March 8, 2019

Dear Highlander Families,

The Highland family commitment to Riley Children’s Hospital, a TWENTY
FOUR-YEAR tradition, will continue beginning Friday March 15. We are naming
the program “Hope Happens Here,” and dedicating it to the countless children
who are alive and thriving today because of Riley Children’s Hospital. Through
this program, we are celebrating their lives as well as the good health that the
majority of Highland’s students and staff enjoy.

“Hope Happens Here” will begin Friday, March 15th and run through Friday,
March 22nd. Your child can contribute to this worthwhile program by purchasing
a paper hand (our symbol for your child’s “helping hand”) for the following
values:

e Greenhand: $1
e Purple hand: $5
e Blue hand: $10

We also have paper megaphones for those who desire to be known as
“cheerleaders” for the Riley kids:
e Maegaphone: $20

Hands and megaphones will be displayed in the gymnasium with the first
name of the contributor featured. The individual classroom that contributes the
greatest amount will enjoy a pizza party along with extra recess time. The top-
contributing student will receive a $50 gift card from Target.

Please join us as we continue the Highland tradition of giving. You will not only
help children who need medical care throughout the state, but you will also help
your child experience the joy of helping others. If you desire to make a tax-
deductible gift, please make your check payable to “Riley Children’s Hospital —
Hope Happens Here”

Sincerely,

Mr. Martin Brown, Principal
Mrs. Kendyl Ashworth and Mr. Damon Brown, Physical Education teachers



